
Village of Iola
        Regular Meeting
        September 11  ,  6:30 P.M.

Meeting called to order by Mayor Michael Butts
Trustees attended:               Absent:  Chris Scott            
 Ron Strackeljohn                                             Joe Thomson
 Beth Jones
Kevin Horath
Michael Bryant

Village Clerk Carol Oestreich and Treasurer Elise Budde Present 

Minutes were read from the August 7th regular meeting.  Motion for approval was made by  Kevin 
Horath and Michael Bryant,  2nd.

Treasurer report was presented and passed around. Motion to approve was made by Kevin Horath  and 
Micheal Bryant  2nd. 

Old Business
Carol  reported on her meeting with Tracy with Taylor Law about nuisance properties being addressed. 
They discussed her being the Village attorney is our current attorney,  Barry Bright is retiring.  

Carol gave a report about the Community facility grant and the HVAC quotes that have been received 
for consideration.   One quote for flooring sealant . 

New Business
Consider the appointment ordinance and Legal Services Agreement with Taylor Law in Effingham. 
Motion was made by Ron Strackeljohn and Beth Jones 2nd.  

There was a report of water being taken from a Hydrant from someone other then Dawkins for fiber 
installation.  Mayor Butts was going to contact Dawkins about picking up their hose at the end of the 
day and weekends to prevent this.  
   
Discussed a fall cookout and possible flea market that some individuals in the community were 
wanting to have.  It was decided to move forward with planning. 

Mayor requested payment to Lance Harrington for his labor fixing his car after hitting a man hole on 
Clay St. Motion was made by Kevin Horath and 2nd by Beth Jones.   

Pay monthly bills motion by  Ron Strackeljohn and 2nd by Kevin Horath.

Motion to adjourn was made by Michael Bryant and Beth Jones 2nd.  
Village Clerk

Carol Oestreich 


